
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners has set a public 

hearing for 6:55 on March 4, 2013, in the Commissioners’ Room of the 

Perquimans County Courthouse Annex Building located at 110 N. 

Church Street, Hertford, NC  27944 for the purpose of considering the 

closing of a portion of Fosters Lane.  The portion that is being 

considered for closure is as follows: 
 

175.90’ from the end of Fosters Lane (SR 1318) 
 

 All interested parties will be heard at the public hearing. 
 

  Frank Heath  
  Frank Heath, County Manager 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Posted: February 13, 2013 


